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Holy Trinity C of E Primary
  NEWSLETTER –4th October 2024

  www.holytrinitycofeseatoncarew.co.uk
                                                  E-mail: admin@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk
                                            @htseaton (twitter)
Dates for Your Diary
9th Oct 

Church Harvest Festival Service

23rd Oct

Church

25th Oct

School Closes for half term

4th Nov 

School opens

6th Nov 

Church Remembrance Service

20th Nov 
Church

27th-29th Nov
Y5 Residential to Robinwood

4th Dec

Church 

20th Dec              School Closes for Christmas

 6th Jan 2025
School Opens

Harvest Festival

Our Harvest Festival celebration will be held in Church on Wednesday, 9th October.  This year we are once again collecting for the Hartlepool Food Bank.  Please send any donations such as cereal, tinned soup, pasta, rice, tinned tomatoes, pasta sauce, lentils, beans and pulses, tinned fish and meat, tinned vegetables, packets of mash, instant noodles, tea or coffee, tinned fruit, biscuits, UHT milk, fruit juice etc. into school on the morning of Wednesday, 9th October only. No fresh produce should be donated, or any food past it’s expiry date. Thank you.
Year 4 Camping

A polite reminder that the first payment of £35 for Year 4 camping residential to Pybus Campsite (Thursday 3rd to Friday 4th July 2025) is due on or before Friday 25th October 2024. Please log on to Parent Pay to make the payment for your child. Thank you to those who have already made payment.
Tempest Photography – Wed, 16th October

Tempest photography will be in school on Wednesday, 16th October, to take individual and sibling photographs.  
Parent Code of Code of Letter
Please can we ask that you return the parent code of conduct letter that was emailed out to parents this week.  If you have not received an email or require a paper copy please contact the school office.

World Mental Health Day -10th October 2024
This year’s theme set by the World Federation of Mental Health is workplace mental health. The theme highlights the importance of addressing mental health and wellbeing in the workplace, for the benefit of people, organisations, and communities.

World Mental Health Day is about raising awareness of mental health and driving positive change for everyone’s mental health. It’s also a chance to talk about Mental Health, how we need to look after it, and how important it is to get help if you are struggling.

Trailblazer are coming into school on Monday, 7th October, to talk about how they support Mental Health in school. The Wellbeing Ambassadors for this year will be introduced to school in Worship.

In support of World Mental Health Day on Thursday, 10th October we are asking pupils to wear something yellow; this can be clothing or hair accessories.  We ask that you please do not go out and purchase items.

PTA Volunteers
We are looking for volunteers who could join our PTA and give some of their spare time to help with our school fund raising events.  We appreciate the help our volunteers give to school and know that without them some events may not be able to take place, and our children could miss out. So, if there are any parents/carers, grandparents or family members who would be interested in getting involved we would love to hear from them.  Please contact the school office for further details.
Parking 

Parking is still a serious ongoing issue around school. Please can we ask that if you travel to school by car that you are mindful where you park. The surrounding area of the school is permit holders only. The single yellow line opposite school on Crawford Street is restricted including no loading at the times specified on the signage. We have had complaints from residents and other parents regarding the way some parents are parking on the grass verges on Stokesley Road and damaging them.  We have contacted Hartlepool Borough Council and asked that they can send out Parking Enforcement Officers to patrol the area during school drop off and collection times. Can we also remind Parents/Guardians not to use the staff car park at any time.  This applies to dropping off or collecting children from Nursery and school, before and after school activities and “Seaton Crew” childcare.  This is for health and safety and school insurance purposes. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  [image: image1.emf] 

[image: image2.emf] 





Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself








